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Project Name 60% Design Package – Cowlitz Falls No. Shore 
Collector 

Date Proposal Submitted 12/09/2013 

Date of Requested Decision  2/4/2014 

Completed By Mark LaRiviere 

 

FTC Decision and Justification 

 
The Cowlitz Fisheries Technical Committee (FTC) agreed for Tacoma Power to 
proceed to the 90% design level for the Cowlitz Falls North Shore Collector 
(CFNSC) facility. 

 

Proposed Decision or Consideration 

 
Obtain FTC approval of the 60% design package after satisfactorily addressing 
any questions and comments from the FTC review process. 

 

Background 

 
The FTC reviewed the 30% CFNSC design document and design memorandum 
in 2013. Questions and comments were entered into a comment spreadsheet 
where responses were included. All comments and responses were posted on 
the FTC password-protected website.  The same approval process was applied 
to the 60% design package.  

 

 

Coordination Need 

 
Tacoma Power and its CFNSC Design Team will continue to coordinate with the 
FTC and Lewis County PUD to  complete the design of the CFNSC and the 
accompanying design documents. 

 

Summary of Potential Impacts 
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The 90% Design Package is scheduled to be complete by April 30, 2014. 
However, due to a lag in the design of one major component of the facility, the 
90% due date may have to extended to the  end of May 2014. Regardless, this 
should not affect the construction schedule. 

 
 


